

To the attention of BCR shareholders,

Regarding the BCR dividend distribution, if you are not a BCR customer, please send us a written request containing: a copy of your identity card, the IBAN code of a current account opened in RON, accompanied by a copy of your bank statement.
Please send us this information by 15 April 2022 to the following e-mail addresses: DividendeBCR@bcr.ro; Luminita.Tiganas@bcr.ro; Catalina.Voicu@bcr.ro.
